
Sent on behalf of Mayor Kermit Dahl, City of Campbell River 
 
 
Dear Mayor Lilia Hansen, 
 
I trust this message finds you well. I am writing on behalf of the City of Campbell River to express our 
gratitude for the City of Fort St. John’s thoughtful and principled stance on the Community Safety Act 
and Community Safety Amendment Act. We have carefully reviewed the position outlined in your recent 
communication and agree with the points raised.  
 
To further demonstrate the City of Campbell River’s commitment to this cause, we have taken the 
initiative to draft a letter addressed to Minister Farnworth, articulating our shared perspective, and 
urging him to consider the implications and importance of the issues.  
 
We at The City of Campbell River firmly believe that collaborative efforts are essential in advocating for 
positive change, and we commend the City of Fort St. John for taking a proactive stance on this matter.  
 
Thank you once again for your leadership and dedication regarding enacting the Community Safety Act 
or the Community Safety Amendment Act legislation. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kermit Dahl 
Mayor 
City of Campbell River 
 
 

Lisa Sanders 
Executive Assistant 

 

City of Campbell River 
Tel: 250.286.5708 
Lisa.Sanders@campbellriver.ca  

I acknowledge we are on the territory of the Laich-Kwil-Tach people of the Wei Wai Kum and We Wai Kai First 
Nations. 

Visit campbellriver.ca or follow us on Facebook, Instagram and LinkedIn. 
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